
Public Recreation & Parks Board 

May 28, 2019 

TO: Mayor Lauren Poe and Gainesville City Commissioners 

RE: RENAMING OF Kiwanis Girl Scout Park to OAKVIEW PARK 

PO Box 490, Station 24 

Gainesville, FL 32726-0490 

(352) 334-5067 

(352) 334-3299 (fax) 

Be advised at the regular monthly meeting of the Public Recreation and Parks Board, the Board voted to 
recommend the renaming of Kiwanis Girl Scout Park to Oakview Park. This action was taken pursuant 
to the Policy and Procedure for the Naming or Renaming of City Parks, Recreation areas and Special 
Facilities. 

The Board accepted a petition with over 50 names supporting the action. (Only two names are required 
for the renaming of a neighborhood park.) Pursuant to the Policy we held a public meeting on March 
20, 2019 with no public objection to the renaming and then voted to support the petition at our regular 
meeting on April 24, 2019. I would further add that the public petition came from the people living in 
the area and using the Park. 

Sincerely, 

~e~ 
Public Recreation and Parks Board 


	Recommendation Memo Oakview
	Letter to PRPB_Renaming Kiwanis Girl Scout Park
	Kiwanis Girl Scout Park Renaming Petition_3.6.19



